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20th May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Invite to look at your child’s books – Reception, Years 1 to 6. 
 
We are delighted to be able to invite parents/carers back into school to look at your children’s books! 
 
Thursday 26th May at 3.15pm and 6.00pm  
Friday 27th May at 8.30am  
 
As a reminder, or if this will be your first time, this is an opportunity  to look at your child’s exercise books with 
him/her and see all the wonderful learning that he/she has been doing this year. You will also be able to write 
him/her a message to keep, which I am sure will be very motivating. 
 
In July you will receive a full report about your child’s achievement and progress this year; therefore teachers 
are not running consultations during these sessions. Books cannot be taken away from the classroom. 
 
At this time Senior leaders and myself will be in the Victoria Hall for Parent Forum, a chance to talk about school 
life at West Acton, to hear your views and for you to ask questions. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next week. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Karen Kondo 
Headteacher 
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